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Vents 150mm LD 12v Low Voltage Fan 
 

 

 

 

Problem 

The fan is designed for a 12V supply but looks like a 230V product and plug such that it may be 
plugged into mains power if instructions are not read. 
 
If the fan is plugged directly into mains power, it can cause an electrical fire. 

Details 

 

What to do 

Check your fan, if it is installed with a transformer and the mains plug is removed then it is safe to 
continue using. 
 
However if the mains plug is attached, you should stop using; put aside and contact Electrical Supply 
Corp to organise a replacement. 

Contact 

Electrical Supply Corp 

mailto:sales@electrical.co.nz 

tel: 0800 350000 

http://www.electrical.co.nz/ 
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